
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
HD/JP/JB/TH 

 

10th October 2023  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Throughout the half term, we have been building our knowledge about life in Victorian Britain 

as part of this we would like to deliver our exceptional experience visit to Beaumanor Hall on 

Thursday 23rd November 2023.  

 

Throughout the day we will be making links to Victorian Britain and what life was like during the 

Christmas period.  The cost of the visit is £22 per pupil which covers entry into the hall, a 

bespoke workshop and coach fare. We have purchased entry into the hall at a discounted 

price as a group booking which has enabled us to keep the cost of the trip as low as possible.  

 

This can be paid via ParentPay. The cost of the visit is based on all parents paying the voluntary 

contribution, however if sufficient payment isn’t made, we will have to cancel our plans. We 

request that all payments are made by Thursday 9th November. If you wish to set up a payment 

plan, please let the school office know. We would like your child to come dressed as either a 

Victorian maid, Queen Victoria, Prince Albert or a chimney sweep to fully immerse them in the 

experience. 

 

As we are leaving within normal school hours there is no need to arrive early, and we will be 

back in school for home time. Your child will be provided with a packed lunch and drink for 

the visit which needs to be pre-ordered using the following link.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/SvuQGQhkJS  

 

If your child requires a travel sickness tablet, please ensure you have filled in a medical form 

at the office and that the medication provided is in the original packaging.  Please make sure 

they have one before they come to school.   A medical forms and medication must be 

completed handed in to the class teacher no later than the 17th November.  If your child uses 

an inhaler, please make sure they have one in school.      

 

Please note, payment and consent can be given through Parent Pay and should be done so 

by Wednesday 15th November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Petch, Mrs Benton & Miss Herman 

 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/SvuQGQhkJS


 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ideas for costumes  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


